
Wield Parish Council 
Meeting - Thursday 4 August 2022 

Wield Village Hall 

Those present - Alwin Hutchinson, Robert Grande, Roland Richardson, Nick Lailey, Kate Gibbons,

Jonathan Enderby (Wield Village Hall Committee), Mark Kemp-Gee


1. Apologies  were received by Jean Frost (Clerk)


2.  Minutes of the last meeting 

3. Matters Arising 

There were no matters arising


4. Financial update 

See attached report. There were no comments


5. Planning Issues 

Janda - There is no news on this site

Church Farm site - A recent letter was discussed.  Chairman to reply.


6. Footpaths


Improved 3 Castles Path - Grant received from HCC for £500 for the work


7. Roads 

Nothing reported


8. Website 

Nothing to report


9. Presentation by WVH Committee on WVH refurbishment (see attached report)


EHDC declined funding application.


Work will be done on the flat first so that a revenue stream returns.  Hope to be ready by the end 
of Q4.


A Home Ventilation System is to be installed in the flat.  Men’s Shed will do this work


The roof is going to need repairing/replacing and might not be suitable for Solar Panels.  The idea 
of having a platform in the playground for the solar panels with storage underneath was 
discussed.


Cavity wall insulation is not suitable for a Victorian building.


10. Any other business 

Fly tipping - methods to look at this were discussed.


Speed camera - Chairman to look at locations.


11. Date of next meeting

17 November 2022 at 7pm




   



